From: G. Faye

To: Jonathan Douglass
Subject: 2010 Kansas Marathon
Date: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 1:22:21 PM

We anticipate the Marathon running through our University Heights Neighborhood and enjoy
it. 1 do have one suggestion.

Please instruct organizers NOT to PAINT arrows and markings on the sidewalks but to instead
use chalk or signs that can be removed afterwards. In the past there have been people
pointing the way also, and so permanent markings should not be used. It is detracting
afterwards and takes a long time to wear away! Thanks.

G. Faye Watson
University Heights Neighborhood Association
(785) 842-6925


mailto:gfwatson@sunflower.com
mailto:jdouglass@ci.lawrence.ks.us

From: Jonathan Douglass

To: Jonathan Douglass
Subject: KS Marathon Comments
Date: Thursday, January 21, 2010 1:01:55 PM

James Cook (207-3143), who lives at the Greens at Alvamar, 3700 Clinton Parkway, called
today to make comments regarding the Kansas Marathon. Mr. Cook asked that his
comments be passed on to the City Commission.

Mr. Cook is strongly against the proposed route of the race. He does not think the race
should go down the only access road to his property. He is concerned about his own
access, emergency vehicle access, and noise.

Jonathan Douglass, Assistant to the City Manager/City Clerk
City Manager’s Office | City of Lawrence, KS
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